
NEWSLETTER

GO PAPERLESS WITH YOUR WATER BILL USING THE QR CODE
AT LEFT!
COMMUNITY CALENDARS ARE BEING PRINTED AND THE CITY
IS HOPEFUL THESE WILL BE DELIVERED BEFORE JANUARY 1,
2024. 
THE 4TH ANNUAL HARVEST FESTIVAL WILL TAKE PLACE ON
OCTOBER 5, 2024! THE CITY IS LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS TO
HELP PLAN THE EVENT, WITH THE FIRST PLANNING MEETING
BEING ON JANUARY 22, 2024 AT 10 AM AT CITY HALL. ALL ARE
WELCOME TO ATTEND!

IN THE FALL OF 2023, THE POLICE DEPARTMENT
HIRED A FULL TIME OFFICER, IAN BILYK . OFFICER
BILYK CAME FROM THE METRA RAILROAD POLICE
DEPARTMENT.  OFFICER BILYK COMPLETED HIS
FIELD TRAINING WITH THE GENOA POLICE
DEPARTMENT IN NOVEMBER AND HAS BEEN
ENJOYING HIS NEW POSITION WITH THE
DEPARTMENT. 

AT THE NOVEMBER 15, 2023 CITY COUNCIL
MEETING, OFFICER MIKE WALSH WAS SWORN IN
AS A FULL-TIME POLICE OFFICER. OFFICER WALSH
HAS WORKED AS A GENOA AUXILIARY OFFICER
FOR SEVERAL YEARS AND WILL ATTEND THE
POLICE ACADEMY IN JANUARY 2024. 
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December 1st                           No on street parking began and ends March 31, 2024
December 2nd                        Santa House Open 10 AM - 1 PM
December 9th                         Santa House Open 10 AM - 1 PM
December 11th                        Winter Concert at 7 PM in the GKHS Auditorium 
December 16th                       Santa House Open 10 AM - 1 PM
December 23rd                       Santa House Open 10 AM - 1 PM
December 25th - 26th           City Offices closed 
January 1st                                City Offices closed 
January 22nd                           First Harvest Fest Planning Meeting - 10 AM
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